
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Week beginning 21st November 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week, we have come to the end of our learning about the story of ‘Nothing’. The children completed their 
hot tasks and thoroughly impressed us with their pictures and writing.  Next week we will begin to look at how 
to write instructions and it might start to feel like Christmas in Foundation!  
 
In Maths, we have focused on the number 5 this week and how this can be represented using 
a die frame. We have also considered how our fingers can help us with this and how 5 and 5 
makes 10 altogether.  
 
Our Christmas play rehearsals are going well and the children are very enthusiastic about them! Please could we 
ask that you continue to practice their lines at home, so that they can start to recall them without being 
prompted.  
 
Thank you for continuing to read with your child and for helping them to learn their sounds. This week we learnt 
ai, oo, oo and igh.  These digraphs are mostly found in the middle of words and can sometimes be harder to spot. 
In book bags, you will find the book ‘We’re Going to Find the Monster!’ This is from the BookTrust and it is for 
you to keep at home. Enjoy reading this together. 
 
Reminders  

 Please return any spare clothes that are borrowed from school as we are starting to lack supplies. 

 Please ensure jumpers and cardigans are clearly named. We have a number of unnamed items in the 
classroom if you are missing any.  

 
Dates for diary: 

 Christmas Fayre -  Friday 9th December 

 Foundation Christmas Play - 
Monday 12th December – 5.30pm 
Tuesday 13th December – 2.15pm 

 
Thank you for your continued support,  
  

The Foundation Team 

 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

This weekend, we would like you to continue to practice your handwriting.  We have been 

focusing on l, t and i. Can you have a go at home? Make sure that l and t are tall letters 

whereas i is smaller. 

Love Buzz and Lola 

 


